
2024 ADULT
FLU VACCINE CLINICS 
The Clark County Health Department (CCHD) will be
facilitating off-site flu clinics in October! 

The high-dose flu vaccine for people 65 years of age & older may be available. 
Availability depends on inventory. We anticipate a high demand for the high-dose flu vaccine this season.

High-dose flu vaccine provides better protection against influenza for this age
group, compared to a standard-dose flu vaccine. 

10/22

10/23

Thorp Fire Department
101 N. Wilson St., Thorp, WI 54779

9:00am-11:30am

Colby Community Library
505 W Spence St., Colby, WI 54421

9:30am-Noon

These are walk-in clinics. NO appointment needed!
Wait times are expected. We appreciate your patience.

Please stay home if you are ill. 

The CCHD will bill Security Health Plan, Security Administrative Services,
Aspirus Health Plan, Benefit Plan Administrators (BPA), UMR, Blue Cross Blue

Shield, Medicaid/BadgerCare+, and Medicare insurance plans.
Private pay for the standard-dose flu vaccine - TBD (2023 cost = $40).

Private pay for the high-dose flu vaccine - TBD (2023 cost = $88).
Clark County Health Department

517 Court St. - Room 105, Neillsville, WI 54456

When the flu vaccine becomes available (anticipated in September),
appointments will be offered at the Health Department in Neillsville

every Monday, from 230pm to 4pm. Walk-ins are also welcome!
Questions or to make an appointment, please call the CCHD

Immunization Hotline at (715) 743-5292. 


